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__ ACHIEVING TODAY __
FOR TOMORROW

T: 08 9722 2400
F:08 9795 9159

E: newtonmoore.shs@det.wa.edu.au
W: www.newtonmooreshs.wa.edu.au

Dear Parent/Guardian

Newton Moore Senior High School provides a comprehensive Information Technology (IT)
Infrastructure to support learning in the digital age. The school provides internet access and extensive
wireless coverage across the whole school.

It is our expectation that students from all year groups bring their own device to support learning in our
school. Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) means you can bring an appropriate laptop or tablet to school
and use it in classes and for study purposes. It is especially important that Senior School students have
a computer which they bring to school and use each day.

To support students and families in financial need, the school is offering used laptop computers for sale
to all Year 7 to 12 students for only $50. These computers meet the required technical specifications,
and can be connected to the school network.

IMPORTANT NOTES TO CONSIDER BEFORE PURCHASING

Please note that these machines are over 4 years old and have been reset to factory settings with the
original operating system (Windows 7) and do not contain any apps other than what was supplied by
the manufacturer. All have a charger. Purchasers would need to upgrade the computer to the Windows
10 operating system to be fully compatible with the school system. (Online update approx. $50-$100)

All items are offered in an 'As Is Condition' and ‘Buyer Beware”
with no warranty applicable.
Purchases should conduct due diligence and confirm to themselves of the serviceability and
suitability of the item when conducting an inspection and before purchasing a device.
The school will not help setting up, upgrading or repairing any device.

The use of BYOD devices on the school network carries with it certain obligations and responsibilities
of the student to operate the device in line with the school ICT Resources, BYOD, Mobile Phone and
Online Services Acceptable Use Agreement for Students. It is expected for students to bring their
devices to school and fully charged for use in classrooms.

Please send the school an email if you are interested in this offer and we will notify you when the devices

are ready for inspection and purchase. Newtonmoore.shs@education.wa.edu.au with the following
information:

S:\AdminShared\E4040501-Newton Moore SHS\Administration Staff\300 Equipment\317 Registers\Laptop Letter.docx



Name of student:

Year group:

Please tick:

Health Care Card number;

Or

Reason:

If you have any queries, please contact at the school on 9722 2400.
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